
REFERRAL LETTER 

 

TO THE MAYOR, MEMBERS       September 22, 2016 

OF THE COMMON COUNCIL 

AND CITY STAFF:       
 

At the regular meeting of the Common Council held September 21, 2016 the following items of 

business were referred to the respective Committees/Boards/Commissions. 

 

        Kami Lynch 

City Clerk 

 

 

RESOLUTIONS SUBMITTED BY ALDERPERSONS 

 

R-11-16 

Submitted by Alderperson Meltzer 

 

Whereas there are many benefits to keeping chickens which will improve both the health and 

quality of life of Appleton residents, and  

Whereas keeping chickens is allowed in many cities throughout the country and has been proven 

compatible with an urban environment,  

 

Therefore be it resolved that the City of Appleton allow the keeping of up to four (4) hens at all 

single family and two family dwellings, following a permitting process including neighborhood 

notification and inspection of coop, and other guidelines as determined appropriate by the City. 

 

Referred to the Board of Health 

 


